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NH HOMELAND SECURITY and 
EMERGENCY MANAGEMENT 

www.nh.gov/safety/divisions/hsem 

FEDERAL EMERGENCY  
MANAGEMENT AGENCY 

www.fema.gov 

 

PUBLIC INFORMATION MEETING 
 
 

 
 

 

Sponsored by the 

 
AGENDA 

 
 
 
 
 

1. Introduction and Overview 

 

2. Contents of the Hazard Mitigation Plan 

 

3. Implementing the Plan 

 

4. Comments on the Plan and Maps / General Question and Answer Session         
 
 

Hazard Mitigation Committee members: 
 

 John Clark, Webster Hazard Mitigation Committee Chair 

 David Collins, Webster Emergency Medical Services Lieutenant 

 Therese Larson, Webster Planning and Zoning Board of Adjustment Secretary and Land Use 

Coordinator 

 Philip Mitchell, Webster Police Department Lieutenant 

 Leslie Palmer, Webster Administrative Assistant and Hazard Mitigation Staff Coordinator 

 Nanci Schofield, Webster Select Board Member 

 Robert Wolinski, Webster Emergency Management Director 

 

With regular participation from: 
 

 Kim Fortune, Webster Historical Society  

 Gary French, former Webster Emergency Management Director, Pillsbury Lake Village 

District Representative 
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